
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On behalf of all the staff at Casula High School I would like to thank our families for their support during 

this challenging time. We are all learning how to best navigate learning from home and teachers have 

undergone a huge learning curve. We will continue to learn and do our very best to support our students 

and families. 

The last day of school for term one is today.  Following the holidays our teachers will be engaging in 

professional learning to best support learning from home during our Staff Development on Monday 27 

April. As per usual, this is a pupil free day. 

Teaching and learning arrangements and online learning will continue as they are currently when school 

returns for term 2 on Tuesday 28 April. Regular updates regarding learning from home will be 

communicated via our school website, Facebook and text messages.  

Teachers will continue to upload lessons onto our learning platform, Google Classroom when school 

resumes. It is important that students log onto Google Classroom and follow their timetable. Staying 

connected and completing learning from home through Google Classroom is an expectation we have for all 

students at Casula High School. As always, our staff will provide the necessary support and resources if 

needed. Teachers have been regularly making contact with families to offer support if needed. If a teacher 

leaves a message please contact the school on 9602 4320 or via email on casula-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

stating your child’s full name, year, the teacher’s name and the level of support required.  

To support student’s continuity of learning and provide feedback to students about their learning please 

have your child upload / submit completed tasks to the online platform. 

The school holidays commence on Friday 10 April. These holidays will look very different for us all. We will 

be at home with our immediate families trying to keep safe and healthy. I hope everyone enjoys a well-

deserved break.  

I am proud to be leading a school community that is working together to ensure our students are 

continuing to grow and learn in a complex time. Our strong partnership has made our learning from home 

transition a success. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr G Smith 

Principal 
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